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Minutes of September 28, 2021 Meeting 
 

 
The meeting was called to order by President Marty Nicholas at 7:10 pm 
 
GUESTS 
 

 None 

MINUTES 
 

 Marty asked if there were any errors or omissions for the minutes of the August 
meeting. None indicated. Minutes were M/S by Ken Johnston second Pam Watt. Carried. 
 
TREASURERS REPORT 
 

Paul Collyer presented the Treasurers report.   The treasurers report was accepted as 
read by Tom Grummett second Norm Mowles. Carried. 
   
CORRESPONDENCE 
 

 None 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 

 
 A thank you goes out to Norm Mowles for the success of all the car events held this 
year.    
 

 Rachelle Carrier of the Shifters Car club has taken several photos of these events and 
they are post on the internet under the Shifters Car Club. 

 
Marty Nicholas went through a list of car events held this year that were 

attended by the members of our car club.  Most of these events will be held again next 
year. 

 
We won the club participation award at the Rosetown Car show this year. Bud 

Small and Al Jennings also won first place awards at this show. 
 
 

Fred Remillard wanted to know what was happening with the bylaw changes.  The 
executive has reviewed these proposed changes and are wanting to set up a meeting to 
discuss the changes 



 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS  
 
 We have several car magazines on the front table to be given away after the meeting. 
 
 

Al Willms gave us an update on the upcoming Swap Meet to be held October 9th in Hall 
B at Prairieland Park.  Anyone volunteering for set up will meet at 1 pm Friday.  Doors open 
between 5 and 6 on Saturday morning for vendor set up.  All people attending will be 
required to provide proof of vaccination or a negative covid test to enter the building.  All 
people will be required to wear a mask indoors.  Prairieland will screen the general public 
and our club will screen volunteers and participants.  Costco has donated hand sanitizer for 
use at the swap meet.    All volunteers will receive a free T-shirt .   
We will be selling swap meet t-shirts to the general public for $25 each. 
 
 
 
 
 
Upcoming car events 
 
 On September 29 - meet at Mayfair park at 2 pm and cruise up to 51st street, 
 
  A cruise by Ronald Macdonald house is set for Saturday Oct 2nd at 12 noon  
  
 
 
 
NUTS & BOLTS 
 
 None 
 
 
  50/50 draw $47 Bud Small 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned by Dave Brock  second Randy Stene carried 
 
 
Following the meeting we had pop and a social 
 
 

UPCOMING CLUB EVENTS  
 
  The next meeting is at the WDM on Tuesday October 26 at 7:00pm.      

 
 

*DON’S CEREBELLUM TICKLERS: 
 

There’s no traffic jam on the extra mile 



 

 

 

 

YOUR 2021 EXECUTIVE TEAM 
 

President –    Marty Nicholas          Cell: 306-612-2241 Email: mnicholasz06@gmail.com 

 
                                                             
Past President –   Bud Small          Cell: 306-227-0080  Email: budsmall@hotmail,com  

       
 

Vice President –  Randy Stene     Cell:639-3187492  Email:parklandmotor711@gmail.com 
           
 
Treasurer –           Paul Collyer      Res 306-242-2505 Email: paulcollyer@sasktel.net 
                                                                Cell: 306-370-2900 
 
Secretary –        Irene Stene          Cell: 639-318-6141  Email: parklandmotor711@gmail.com 

                                                                                         
 
   
                One Year Directors                                       ______    Two Year Directors                   

                               
Dave Brock: Cell: 306-717-9952                                    -Al Willms   Res: 306-242-5305 
Email: davebrock@sasktel.net                Cell:306-221-8390 
                                                                                          Email: mercury6772@gmail.com 
  
Rob Minion:  306-221-4888      Dwayne Markewich Cell: 306-715-7887 
Email:  rmgoat@gmail.com    Email dmarkewich@sasktel,net 
 
Neil Doell: Res 306-371-4002    Jerry Lupul:  Cell:306-221-4309 
Email: karad.7@sasktel.net    Email: jandrlupul@gmail.com   
         
                                                          Social Committee 
         

Norm Mowles – 306-492-7559   nemowles@sasktel.net 
                                  Lloyd Morgan  - 306-221-4642    morganlam1961@gmail.com   
                                         Pam Watt  - 306-477-0523     wiljest@shaw.ca       
 

*Our Club web site address is:  http://www.saaclub.com 
*Provincial club website address is: http://saacc.ca 

*National club web site address is: http://www.naacc.ca 
*Derby Car Project website is: http://www.thederbycarproject.com/ 

 
 
 

The next meeting is October 26, 2021 
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